
This meeting of the Collier Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is open to the public and citizen input is encouraged. In accordance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting should contact Anne McLaughlin, MPO 
Executive Director, 72 hours prior to the meeting by calling (239) 252-8192. The MPO’s planning process is conducted in accordance with Title VI of 
Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Related Statutes. Any person or beneficiary who believes that within the MPO’s planning process they have been 
discriminated against because of race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, disability, or familial status may file a complaint with the Collier 
MPO Executive Director, Anne McLaughlin at (239) 252-8192 or by writing to Ms. McLaughlin at 2885 South Horseshoe Dr., Naples, FL 34104. 

Public Information  
Virtual Presentation 

Meeting Purpose: The MPO is currently seeking community input on the Congestion Management 
Process System Performance Report and Action Plan. The public is invited to participate in this virtual 
meeting and to provide input and comments as the study recommendations are being finalized. 
 
More Information: Visit the MPO website or scan the QR code with you smart phone 

 

What is Congestion Management? 

A Congestion Management Process (CMP) is a detailed 8-
step process that an urban area follows to improve the 
performance of its transportation system by reducing the 
negative impacts of traffic congestion. A CMP is developed 
to improve traffic flow and safety conditions. It seeks to 
accomplish this by using a combination of strategies that 
can reduce travel demand, improve traffic operations, or 
provide options other than driving alone during times 
when roadways tend to be more congested.  

When will this be finished? 

The MPO is currently updating the CMP analysis and 
existing conditions known as the Transportation System 
Performance (TSP) Report. An Action Plan Report with 
identified congestion reduction strategies is also being 
finalized. The MPO Board is scheduled to take action on 
these reports at their September 11, 2020 Meeting.  

How are these strategies funded? 

The Collier MPO receives federal transportation revenues 
that are prioritized on an annual basis. The MPO allocates 
40% of these revenues over a five-year period for CMP 
projects. Implementation of the strategies is coordinated 
with FDOT, Collier County, and City agencies. 

Is there a draft report I can review? 

The MPO website has a page dedicated to the Congestion 
Management Process (https://www.colliermpo.org/

congestion-management/). Information on the CMP, 
including the draft System Performance Report is available 
for review. 

Will there be a presentation during the Virtual 
Meeting? 

MPO Staff and the consultant team have prepared a 
presentation that can be viewed on the MPO website and 
will be aired on Collier County TV (Comcast Channel 97). 

 

Why should I participate? 

During the virtual meeting, participants will receive a 
presentation on the analysis and proposed congestion 
reduction strategies. An opportunity to ask questions 
about the analysis and provide input on the proposed 
congestion strategies is available during this outreach 
period and on the MPO’s website. 
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